Christine McEntire

From: meetingnotices@sos.ok.gov

Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 12:40 PM

To: Christine McEntire

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Open Meetings Confirmation
]

Meeting Notice Confirmation

Christine McEntire
OKLAHOMA REAL ESTATE APPRAISER BOARD
400 NE 50TH STREET
OKC, OK 73105
405-522-2475

This message confirms your meeting notice posting with the Secretary of State.

DATE AND TIME OF POSTING:
Tuesday, May 21, 2024 12:36 PM
INFORMATION POSTED
The Regular meeting scheduled for:

Friday, Jun 07, 2024 09:30 AM at
Board of Licensure for Professional Engineers & Land Surveyors
220 N.E. 28th Street
OKLAHOMA CITY, OK 73105

Room: Not Specified
Meeting Description: Meeting location changed from Oklahoma Insurance Department - 400 N.E. 50th Street,
OKC to the offices of the Board of Licensure for Professional Engineers and Land Surveyors located at 220 N.E.

28th Street, OKC.

has been Cancelled.



You may view and print the web postings of your body's meeting notices by visiting our website at: your meetings page.




